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Memorandum 

 
 
Date:  May 17, 2024 
 
To:  Trustee Reynolds 
    
From:  Administrator Doug Beckman 
 
Re:  Finance   
 
 
Due to the cyber-attack, the budgeting process is significantly behind this year.  I 
plan to have a draft budget to the Trustees by Friday, May 24th.   
 
I attended the Motor Vehicle Theft Council meeting yesterday with SOS Grant 
unit Director Broshous.  Our Year 2 funding request (approx. 4.7 million) for the 
current SOS grant was approved.  I’ll incorporate those figures into the budget 
next week.  As a reminder, the grant budget’s fiscal year is from July – June.  
Our budget is from May – April so there may be some minor differences to the 
SOS grant budget that was approve by the Council and what shows up in our 
budget. 
 
 
 


